
 

 

Friday March 20, 2020  

Open Letter to the Families of Town of Binghamton Youth Sports 
 

With the current state of affairs in our area, our nation, and the world it should come as 

no surprise that the Town Of Binghamton youth baseball and softball programs are on 

an indefinite hold. 

Members of the Youth Commission and I are unified in our hope that we may be able to 

salvage some sort of season for our kids once we appear to be clear of the COVID-19 

threat, however the safety of our community remains the number one priority. 

We will continue to communicate with, and look to, local government and the SV 

School District for guidance and we will continue to do our best to communicate with 

you when there is information to share. Please continue to monitor the 2020 TOB 

Baseball/Softball Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/816022871744480/) 

and/or the Town of Binghamton website (https://townofbinghamton.com/) for updates. 

Should the time come that we are forced to cancel the entire season, all paid 

registrations will be refunded or held for the next sports season if you desire. 

In the meantime, if this unprecedented situation has caused enough of an economic 

strain on you that you could use your refund now, we would be happy to issue that as 

soon as possible.  

If you desire a refund now, please email me at tobyouthsports@gmail.com. Please 

include the name of the youth(s) who were registered, amount paid, and who the 

refund should be issued to. As always, if you have any questions or concerns you may 

also email me at the address above. 

On behalf of the Town of Binghamton and the Youth Commission, I wish you a safe 

and healthy time as we all navigate through this less than normal period in our lives.  

We are all teammates now and play our own important roles towards the unified goal 

of getting through this crisis. 

Thank you. 

Chris 

 

Christopher Streno 

Director of Youth Activities - Town of Binghamton 

279 Park Ave. 

Binghamton, NY 13903 

(607) 772-0357 ext. 48 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/816022871744480/
https://townofbinghamton.com/

